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Let’s demonstrate against this budget that benefits high finance! 

 
Last year more then 50,000 families were cut off by Hydro-Québec.  Despite this, the Parti  
Québécois has decided to go ahead with the plan put forward by the liberal government to increase 
hydro rates.  Isn’t it stunning to see that even after the largest mobilisation in many years the new 
government hasn’t figured out that we are demanding a Quebec that is just and progressive?   
Instead the government is backtracking on almost every promise it has made.  For example, they 
are not abolishing the health tax, they are not abolishing the hydro rate increases, and they are not 
increasing provincial revenue from mining companies.  Instead of implementing their electoral 
promises, the Marois government has decided to sell us yet another liberal budget full of cut-backs 
and regressive fiscal measures.  
 
Last spring taught us one thing— popular movements lead to concrete victories.  The single promise 
the Parti Québécois has respected is its commitment to abolish the increase in tuition fees.  It 
seems obvious to us that there is only one way to make the government backtrack on its decision to 
increase hydro rates, to maintain the health tax and to impose indexation on tuition fees—we must 
take to the streets!  That is why the Coalition Opposed to User Fees and the Privatisation of Public 
Services invites you to come remind the Parti Québécois of its election promises.  Let’s meet in front 
of Pauline Marois’ office, on the corner of McGill and Sherbrooke on Wednesday, January 30th, at 
11:30 am!  A soup will be served at the end of the demonstration.    
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